
18 April 2000

Notice to Users of “The Local” Routes II and 12

Dear Passenger

“The Local” bus routes 11 (Paraparaumu Beach) and 12 (Riwai
Street) are to be withdrawn. They will operate for the last time on
Friday 28 April 2000.

These changes are being made as part of the first stage of a
complete review of all Kapiti Coast bus services, which will see more
frequent services operating seven days a week on a smaller number
of simpler, easier-to-understand routes. Although some people will
be inconvenienced, we hope that overall the new services will result
in more people using the local bus service as the District grows.

Paraparaumu Beach
Paraparaumu Beach will, from Monday 1 May 2000, be served by
two new routes, 71 and 72. These routes will serve most of the
area served by the current routes I, 2 and 11, and will be operated
by low-floor buses.

New timetables and other information about these services will be in
your letterbox in the last week in April.

Riwai Street
The Riwai Street service has been carrying very few passengers and
therefore will not be replaced. On average, only 1 passenger has
been carried on each trip in the last year.

Yours sincerely

Anthony Cross
Manager, Public Transport

Tel. 0800 4 WN REG (0800 496 734)
Fax 4 802 0352
Email anthony.cross@wrc.qovt.nz
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